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I n s i d e  I n f o r m a t i o n  
 
 
Martin Roman acknowledged the CEO and Chairman of the Board of Directors of ČEZ  

 
 
The Board of Directors of ČEZ, the energy company, has re-elected Martin Roman the 
Chairman for the period from 20 February 2008 at their meeting today. The Board has 
also confirmed Mr. Roman as the CEO of the company. 
 
The election takes up to the last year’s decision of the Supervisory Board, which 
extended the term of Martin Roman in the Board of Directors of the company for next 4 
years from the same date. 
 
The Board has also elected Tomas Pleskac, Chief of Officer of the International Division, 
the Vice-Chairman of the Board. 


